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AMessage From the Director

Hello and Happy November everyone! Camp is back in full swing for our off season,
between our respite weekends and rental groups we have welcomed somany back over
our cattle guard! Thanksgiving is one of my favorite holidays, because I have so much to
be thankful for. I want to extend a special thank you to all of you, for your continued
support of our camp and our campers, and for even just taking the time to read our

newsletter. I have said it before but camp would not be what it is without each and every
one of you. As the holiday approaches your love, passion, and generosity will not be

forgotten.

With Peace and Love,
Erin Newport

ProgramUpdates

We have updated our Amazon Wishlist! Camp would not be made possible without the
donations we receive!

Colorado Gives Day is here! Now through December 5th you can donate on this site! We
thank you all for your continued support and dedication to our camp and our program.

Your generosity does not go unnoticed!

Off-Season Here at Camp

At the start of the month we had our November Respite! Campers gathered to celebrate
Thanksgiving by making thankful cards, crafts, andmade some sweet treats!

We have openings in the following Respites:
- December 7-10, 2023 (Thursday-Sunday)
- March 1-3, 2024 (Friday-Sunday)
- April 5-7, 2024 (Friday-Sunday)

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.

clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org Tel: (719) 687-2087

To be removed from our mailing list, please email us at clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org
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Updates on Summer 2024

Our camp application is now live! Follow this link to get to our application. We look
forward to welcoming both returning and new faces to our program in just a handful of

months!
CLICK HERE FOR SUMMER APPLICATION

Our staff application is also live! Working at camp is an awesome and unique
experience! Follow the link below to get our staff application.

CLICK HERE FOR STAFF APPLICATION

Staff Highlight

Meet Hannah or as we know her, Chaco! She has been at camp for 5 years and during
that time has had a handful of positions, her most recent being Lead Counselor. Her love
for camp shines through in all she does! She guarantees that her camp songs will be
stuck in your head for months after.

Favorite CampMemory: Picking one is so tough! Anytime a camper tries the ropes
course for the first time, helping campers pick an outfit for the Thursday Night Dance,
and just seeing the campers at check in!
Favorite CampMeal:My favorite campmeal is either Sunday Cookout or the Thursday
Night Dance dinner and Ice Cream Bar!
Favorite Camp Activity: I love a good campfire! I could sing repeat-after-me songs for
hours. But I truly enjoy every activity we do at camp!

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.

clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org Tel: (719) 687-2087

To be removed from our mailing list, please email us at clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org

https://www.coloradolionscamp.org/_files/ugd/085119_db4f0d2c5cf7420baa4d9699800a2207.pdf
https://www.coloradolionscamp.org/work-at-camp
https://www.coloradolionscamp.org/
mailto:clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org
mailto:clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org

